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Monday 13th January 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 2 African Drumming and Dancing Workshop and African Day 
 

This term the children are learning about Africa and comparing it to Leominster.  
 
To further enhance the children’s learning about Africa, we are planning an ‘African day’ in school later 
on this term. We hope this will be a fun day for the children and help to bring their learning to life. More 
information to follow! 
 
As part of our African themed day we will be visited by ‘Primary Workshops for Schools’ and the 
children will have the opportunity to take part in lots of African activities throughout the day including a 
drumming workshop and a dance workshop.  
 
There is a charge of £5.50 for the activities, please could you pay via your Parentmail account, if you 
haven’t yet registered please contact the school office. As the workshop is delivered by an outside 
agency, we will require payments by Monday 10th February. Unfortunately, if we do not have enough 
payments by this date then we will have to cancel the workshop.  
  
There will a chance for you to enjoy an African performance on the same day and discover what new 
skills your child has learnt! Timings will follow closer to the event.  

 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs G Eckley-Gardner 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 


